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 Following the great success of the prior conferences in, among other locations, Oxford, 

Heidelberg, Kyushu, Madrid, Perth, Santiago, Rome, Greensboro, it is my great pleasure to invite 

you to the 15th Transnational Commercial Law Teachers Meeting that will be held on October 3rd and 

4th, 2024 at the University of Manchester School of Law.  

 As with the prior conferences we invite anyone interested in transnational commercial law to 

participate. Information about the conference and past conferences can be found at the conference 

website: https://www.ipr.uni-heidelberg.de/tcl-teachers/about.html  

 For those who would like to present their work, we welcome papers on any topic that may be 

of interest to teachers, scholars, and practitioners of transnational law, but we particularly welcome 

papers that will address the theme of this year’s conference  

“Current Trends, Developments and Challenges in Transnational Commercial Law regarding 

Financial Inclusion, Sustainability and ESG”. 

 As is the tradition of the meeting, students are particularly welcome to participate and to 

present papers, such as, e.g., projects for or summaries of their Master or PhD theses. 

 Please send your topic proposals with a short (200-400 word) synopsis to 

orkun.akseli@manchester.ac.uk by 15 May 2024 for consideration. Notification of accepted 

proposals will be made by 31 May 2024.  

 We have been offered the possibility to publish some of the papers in the Uniform Law Review 

and the Law and Financial Markets Review. Manchester is a beautiful city in the autumn. The 

Manchester airport is served by many airlines from around the world. From the airport, Manchester 

city centre and the University of Manchester are reachable by train, metro, bus and taxi after a short 

drive. There are a number of train stations close by (Manchester Victoria and Manchester Piccadilly 

and the closer smaller station Manchester Oxford Road). These are all within walkable distances from 

the University. In Manchester city centre and around the University there are numerous hotels. It 

would be advisable to book rooms in advance.  

 There will be a conference dinner on the evening of 3rd October 2024 at Hyatt Hotel 

Manchester. To plan for the conference, we would appreciate it if you could inform us as soon as 

possible whether you may be planning on attending. 

Best wishes, 

 

Orkun Akseli 

Professor of Commercial Law 
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